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The annual Horseless Carriage Easter Car show was held on Sunday, April 1 at For-

est Park.  Fitting that the show was on April Fool’s Day as the temperature was a 

highly unseasonably cold day in the mid 30’s.  From looking at the following pic-

tures, it looks more like a tailgate party at a Green Bay Packer’s game in November 

than a car show. 

Nonetheless, the Gateway Buick club was well represented with 9 club member cars 

on the show field.  Laura Buick graciously loaned a new Buick Enclave and an En-

vision for display.  In recognition of the club’s 40th anniversary, we were chosen to 

be the featured car club.  A very nice display of club history and general information 

was constructed and presented on a vertical display board.  A table display featuring  

balloons and a “Cheers to 40 Years” themed layout attracted a lot of attention from 

the hearty souls who spend the day in the cold weather.   
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